
Newsletter Date 
Date 

Weekly Diary  2019 

Monday  Positive Parenting Workshop 9.30am 

Tuesday 
Swimming (top up) 

Friends meeting 7pm 

Wednesday Drop in for KS1 

Thursday Y5 Class Assembly 

Friday 
Coin Art Day  

Values Champions Pizza Treat  

Great Barford C of E Primary  
   Academy  

Growing together through learning, friendship,  
and worship Summer term — 2019 Thursday 6th June 2019 

Reminders  
Please remind your children that 

they cannot use their mobile phones 

on the school property.  If they need 
to contact home, they should go to 

the school office.  If this rule is  

broken, the child will not be allowed 
to bring their phone to school. 

Also… 

Please ensure that bikes and  
scooter are not ridden on school 

drive or pathway.  A ban will be put 

in place if this is not adhered to.  
 

Thank you for helping to keep all 
of our children safe. 

 Don’t forget to book your 
tickets to the Circus! 

Friday 7th June  
6.15pm on the front field 

Tickets £7.00 
 

Tickets are available from: 
https://www.ticketsource.co. 

uk/great-barford-circus   

 .NSPCC assemblies and work-
shops feedback 

We received this lovely feedback from the 
NSPPC staff who came into school: “I just 
wanted to let you know what a lovely time we 
had at Great Barford Academy yesterday.    
Everyone was so welcoming to us , we were 
looked after really well by all the members of 
staff ,the family liaison officer ,the receptionist 
and the head teacher.  The children were an 
absolute joy to work with, fully engaged in what 
we were talking about and offering up really 
insightful, mature ideas.   They clearly already 
had a very good sense about how to keep 
themselves safe and had also taken on board 
messages from the assembly which they 
demonstrated in the workshops.  It was such a 
lovely way to spend an afternoon, I think the 
whole  school community should be very proud 
of their fabulous children!” 

Stars of the week 
 

           Owls: Paige, Charlotte 
Puffins: Whole Class (SATs) 
Woodpeckers: Eliza, Shay 

Swans: Leah A, Lacey 
Kestrels: Harrison, Eloise 
Falcons: Akiel, Lauren F 

Hawks: Lizzie, Finlay 
Kites: Lucy, Rebecca 

 
 
    

Robins: Layla M 
Doves: Hugo 
Owls:  Harvey 
Puffins: Evelyn  

Woodpeckers: Mason 
Swans: Mia 

Kestrels: Isobel 
Falcons: Mia 

Hawks:  Poppy  
Kites: Ned 

 

  Coin Art 

On Friday 14th June it 

is Mufti Day for Coin 

Art 

Come in your own 
clothes and donate 

coins to place on the 
large scale  
drawings! 

 

 Wrap-around care 
Wrap-around care are now in their new room!  The children 
should be dropped off and collected via the main playground at 
the back of the school. Please remember, that there is no 
parent/carer parking on site.  

Water bottles 
Please remember to send 
your child with a water bottle.  
With the warmer weather on 
its way, it is important for the 
children to stay hydrated. 

Positive Parenting 
Workshop 

Donna Gower is holding a  
Triple P workshop with a focus 

on ‘Managing fighting and  
aggression’   

Monday 10th June 
9.30am in the Meeting room 

(please come to the main  
reception) 

 

Please book through Bedford 
Borough Council on 01234 
276367 or through Donna 

Gower.  
 

  Our Value this half term is 

Respect 
 


